
Dear all,  
 
It’s been a fantastic week with so much going on in school. Year 6 pupils were joined by ‘artswork’ 
and carried out a ‘choices’ workshop.  The idea of this is to give the pupils time to think about how 
they might respond to potentially challenging situations outside of school.  This is all in readiness 
for their big move to Secondary in Sept. Year 5 had their second session of the ‘Care’ project 
delivered by the Mental Health Team.  Year 1 were joined by a historian who brought all her old 
fashioned toys.  The children had a wonderful time exploring what they all did! 
 
Year 3 went all the way to London this week to explore the exhibitions at the Natural History 
Museum. They took part in a workshop about earthquakes and volcanoes.  Mid-week the children 
were really engaged in an assembly delivered by Adrian, our Judo coach.  If your child would like 
to take part there are spaces on Monday—please contact the office. 
 
It was great to see all the odd socks on show this week!  We enjoyed sharing an awareness assem-
bly with the children all about Down Syndrome.  Thankyou to all the 
parents who took time out to come and see their children in their rock 
steady concert—we hope you enjoyed it! 
Please check out the wonderful toilet roll book characters on the next 
page! 
 
Have a good weekend, Miss Ovenden 

Headteacher 
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Upcoming dates……… 
Tuesday 26th and Wednesday 27th March—Parents consultations—

please book your place 

Monday 25th March—YR visit to Bocketts Farm 

Monday 25th March—Netball final competition in Southampton 

Thursday 28th March—Year R Easter Bonnet Parade 

Thursday 28th March—LAST DAY OF TERM @ 3.20pm 

Monday 15th April—BACK TO SCHOOL 

Monday 15th April—New Caterers—Cleverchefs! 

Wednesday 17th April—Year 1 trip to Marwell Zoo 

Thursday 18th April—Alloa to start Swimming at Nuffield Centre 

Week Beg 22nd April—Balance and Ride sessions for Year R 

Tuesday 23rd April—Year 6 trip to Natural History Museum 

Thursday 2nd May—Year 4 trip to Ufton Court 

Monday 13th May—Year 6 SATs week 

Friday 24th May—INSET Day 

 

Values Award Winners! 

Achievement: Cleo & Toby 

High Expectations: Dezlyne & Finley 

Friendliness: Logan & Ruby 

Confidence: Oliver & Freya 

Respect: Scarlett & Darcie 

Fairness: Halle & Alyssia 

Our Headteacher’s star spotters this week are  Holly &  Zainab.  

Well done to Blackpool and  Skylon  who won class of the week for 

good attendance. 

Our Smart Award winners are Charlie &  Frankie. 

As part of the Go Draw festival organised 
by The Art room and supported by Rush-
moor Borough Council, every child in the 

school has created a postcard inspired by their 
learning in class and has also written a positive affir-
mation or message on the back. The children will be 
bringing home one postcard and their Go Draw 
books from the festival next week. The children 
have really enjoyed drawing for 10 minutes every 
day and it has been brilliant to see a ‘buzz’ around 
school because of their artwork.  

On Thursday, a group of children took part in the final 

Cross Country event of the school year, at Velmead. 

All the children completed the 1200m race, with two 

top 10 finishes in both the boys and girls' race. There 

were around 60 children competing in each race, so 

we are extremely proud of our runners.   



Here are some of our      

AMAZING entries! Thank you 

to everyone who entered the 

competition. We have loved 

looking at all of your            

creations!  

How many 

of the book 

characters 

can you 

name?  

Nikolai, Year 1 Brooke , Year 3 


